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Acc 1432 

/M Minutes and accounts 
 

 

/1 Minutes of meetings and cash account book 
 

Jan 1965 - Oct 1970 

/2 Minutes of meetings in Bleddfa and Llandrindod 
Wells; also information relating to the 133 Field 
Regiment Royal Artillery Association 
 

Oct 1970 - Jan 2003 

/3 File containing minutes of meetings  
 

Jan 1986 - Mar 1991 

/4 Statement of Accounts 1986 - 2001 
   
/P Photograph albums 

 
 

/1 Photograph album containing photographs, 
newspaper cuttings and memorabilia of the Radnor 
Battery Association (the 53rd (Welsh) Division and 
133 Field Regiment Royal Artillery Association) 
 

1939 - 2002 

/2 Photograph album containing photographs of 1985 
Battery visit to S-Hertogenbosch (on anniversary of 
liberation of the city in 1944); also newspaper 
cuttings of reunion in 1971 with members from 
Portadown, Northern Ireland 
 

1971 - 94 

/X Newsletters, programmes newspaper cuttings and 
other volumes 
 

 

/1 A4 notebook containing names, addresses, 
newspaper cuttings and photographs (wartime, 
reunions, parades etc) of 332 Radnor Battery 
 

1939 - 2000 

/2 Book containing names and addresses of men of all 
ranks who served in 332 Field Battery, R A, during 
the campaign in France, Belgium, Holland and 
Germany from 1944 to 1945 
 

1944 - 1945 

/3 Radnor Battery Association  - 332/133 Field 
Regiment Royal Artillery Association newsletters 
1992, 1994 - 2000; programmes for reunions 
 

1974 -2000 

/4 ‘Salford Boy goes to War’ - The Further Memories 
of Wallace Brereton - sequel to Salford Boy 
 

1992 

/5 Folder containing Radnor Battery Association 
newsletters 1992 - 2002 and also programme for 50th 
Anniversary Commemoration Service (Invasion of 
Normandy 1944); account of the Second Brigade’s 
movements during and between the first and second 

1992 - 2002 
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world wars 
 

/6 Newspaper cutting of Poppy Appeal collections 1993 
 


